
 

Ross Water Supply Corp.  
Notice to Members 
 

 

We are accepting applications for the 
position of director.  
 
One – Three-year position is up for election. 
 

Applications are available at our office at 

1527 Ross Road during normal office hours 

as of 12/01/2022 and are due 1/03/2023. 
 

 


